
 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  
DUNBAR COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 

 
TUESDAY 30 OCTOBER 2018 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 
 

 
Committee Members Present:  
Councillor N Hampshire, Chair 
Councillor S Kempson 
Councillor P McLennan 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Ms F Currie, Clerk 
 
Apologies: 
None 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
 
1. APPLICATION FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by the Dunbar Tablers for 
funding of £2886.80 towards the cost of the Dunbar Fireworks event on Friday 
2nd November 2018. 
 
Decision 
The Common Good Committee agreed to grant the application in part and award the 
sum of £2800.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 Councillor Norman Hampshire 
 Chair of the Dunbar Common Good Committee 


